
 
I cannot do computing so have asked a friend to do this for me. 
 
I have recently moved to Salston Barton to be safe near family in my later years, as 
my health is not good. 
 
I am very upset about hearing of plans to develop right next to my garden.  
 
I only heard about this from neighbours, you did not write to tell me about it. 
 
I am worried about spoiling a beautiful field when we have too many houses already. 
There is so much noisy traffic on tiny roads,  doctors and schools are busting, and 
rivers are being ruined by all the water coming off paved drives and roofs.   
 
New houses are badly built, no insulation or gardens for children to play in.  
 
I am worried about being overlooked and my house getting flooded. Please don't ruin 
my new home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Pattie Willis 
 

PS. Please find attached photos of flooding November 2022 


